
 

 

 

 

 

 October 20, 2019 

 

Greetings from Raymond Cho – Member of Provincial Parliament 

 
As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Scarborough North, I am delighted to extend 

my warmest greetings to everyone attending the inauguration ceremony of the Art 
Exhibition commemorating the celebration of Mahatma Gandhi’s 150th Birthday 

hosted by Nataraj Youth Cultural Organization (NYCO). They will also be having 
distribution of books on Gandhi’s life as well a vegetartian food seminar. 
  

We gather today to show our respect and celebrate the birthday of the late Mahatma 
Gandhi (Mohandas Karamchand Gandhi) who was born on Oct 2, 1869.  Canadians from 
all diverse, ethnic, cultural and religious backgrounds and age groups will be attending, 
learning and celebrating the living and guiding principles of Mahatma Gandhi. In the light 
of today’s complex problems humanity faces, there are simple solution as indicated by 
Mahatma Gandhi in his teachings of truth and non-violence that can change the world. 

I wish to express my sincere appreciation to Chintan Bhavsar, Founder & President 
committee members, sponsors and the dedicated volunteers for organizing today’s 
celebration.  

My best wishes for a memorable event. 

Sincerely, 
 

_______________ 
Raymond Cho  
MPP, Scarborough North 


